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From: Margot Dunne
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Redistribution for Bacchus Marsh
Date: Monday, 12 April 2021 4:47:30 PM

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern

I object to the proposal of changing our boundary to Hawke.

Bacchus Marsh will not benefit in any way by changing our boundary.  We will be swallowed up the larger
localities.  It will be extremely detrimental to Bacchus Marsh.

I also object to the name of Hawke.  Mr Hawke was a bully union man who became the Labor Prime Minister
and I find it offensive that this man who was a womaniser and a drunk will be the name of the proposed
Division.

I am totally disillusioned with the whole system.

Regards

Margot Dunne
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